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Dear Joint Committee on Transportation ,

I believe that HB 2015 is a good and necessary idea.  All of us will be safer with license for
all, including immigrants.  These people are part of our community.  They are humans just like
us.  They have families with needs and often driving a car is a necessity for work, the doctor
or life as we all know it.

Thank you for your attention to this.

Jean Eilers
4353 NE Halsey St. #8
Portland, OR 97213
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